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3 June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Friday 21 June we will be holding our School Sports Day from 8.30am to approximately 

2.00pm at the Lee Valley Athletics Centre.  The address of the stadium is 61 Meridian Way, 

Edmonton, London N9 0AR (http://maps.google.co.uk/; enter the postcode above and click 

on ‘directions’).  Students will need to make their own way to the stadium, which is on the W8 

bus route.  Sixth Form students must arrive at the stadium promptly by 8.30am and register with 

Ms Davies. 

 

Sixth form students will need to wear suitable sports-wear including trainers. They must also wear 

their school lanyard so they can be easily identified. Students will need to bring a packed lunch 

and plenty of water to drink. We will provide students who normally have a free school meal 

with a packed lunch. We also strongly advise students to bring sun protection including 

sunscreen and a hat, and an umbrella or rainproof coat in case of showers.  

 

If your daughter suffers from hay fever, please ensure that she takes medication before she 

leaves home in the morning. If your daughter's condition is serious, and she is unable to 

participate in Sports Day, please ensure the school and PE Department are notified so that 

alternative arrangements can be made.  

 

Students will be dismissed directly from the stadium after the event. If your daughter is being 

collected from the stadium please ensure that she is collected promptly after 2.00pm.  

 

Unfortunately we are unable to invite parents, relatives and friends to the stadium to watch the 

event due to our safeguarding procedures. 

 

A lot of planning has gone into this event and we really do hope that your daughter has an 

enjoyable day. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

S Foster     K Hyland 

 

Mrs S Foster     Mrs K Hyland 

Subject Leader – KS3 P.E.   Assistant Head Teacher 
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